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23rd February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to you to politely remind you of the text year 9 will be studying this term. Students will begin to 

study Lord of the Flies after assessment week (week commencing 4th March). 

 

• Lord of the Flies by William Golding ISBN: 9780571191475 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

There are several different editions of this text which are also acceptable if this specific edition is 

unavailable. Please note that World of Books (https://www.wob.com/en-gb) offer a range of different second-

hand texts at extremely affordable prices, along with free postage. 

By purchasing a copy, it will mean that when this text is studied, your son/daughter can make notes within 

their copy, and they will be able to use it at home and for revision.  

If you have any questions or concerns about purchasing texts or about any key stage 3 English matter, please 

feel free to contact me at the following email address: 

jhartles@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk  

Kind regards, 

Mr J. Hartles  

(English coordinator)  
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